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CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS, S.A. 
INFORMS 

 
 

 
BOGOTA D.C., APRIL 6, 2020. - CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS, S.A. (“CLH”) (BVC: CLH) informs that 
today CEMEX, S.A.B. de C.V. (“CEMEX”), parent company of CLH, in accordance with a decree 
issued by the Health Ministry of Mexico in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, it has temporarily 
halted production and certain related activities in Mexico until April 30, 2020. 

 
CEMEX has maintained constant communication with the Mexican Federal Government in case 
there is an update in the decree to determine if any of CEMEX’s products or services is needed to 
ensure the continuity of essential activities as defined in the decree. The company would be ready 
to resume operations, meeting the strictest requirements of health and safety, if the federal 
authorities decide that the construction industry should restart earlier. 

 
CEMEX´s commercial teams around the world are in constant contact with their clients remotely, 
effectively leveraging CEMEX Go, the company´s digital platform. Currently, 90 percent of CEMEX´s 
customers worldwide are already using CEMEX Go. 

 
Given the uncertain duration, severity and global reach of the COVID-19 situation, the guidance 
2020 previously announced by CEMEX and CLH, respectively, are no longer valid. CEMEX and CLH 
are closely monitoring the global COVID-19 pandemic and will provide an update during its first-
quarter 2020 results call. 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
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